

September 6, 2019

Re: County Calendar Update

Dear EGRPS Families,

We received notice that the Kent County Intermediate School District (KISD) has heard back from the Michigan Department of Education (MDE) regarding their application for a Pre-Labor Day Start. The public hearing that has to take place prior to the MDE approving the application is set for Tuesday, September 24, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. The hearing will occur at the KISD Educational Services Center in the Coldwater Room. Please see the <u>Public Notice</u> of the hearing.

In addition to the public hearing, KISD created a Pre-Labor Day survey to collect feedback from families in Kent County. Click <u>here</u> to access the survey.

As a reminder, if you would like more information regarding how this year's and subsequent years' calendars are determined, please review the EGRPS Calendar FAQ.

Sincerely,

Heidi S. Kattula, Ed.D.

Kattula

Superintendent

HSK/jmm

